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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission October 22, 1999 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

COMMITMENT RESOLUTION LETTER #20 
DOCKET NO. 72-22 / TAC NO. L22462 
PRIVATE FUEL STORAGE FACILITY 
PRIVATE FUEL STORAGE L.L.C.  

Reference: PFS Letter, Donnell to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Commitment 
Resolution Letter #18, dated October 13, 1999 

In a phone conversation that took place on October 7, 1999 between Private Fuel Storage (PFS), 
Stone and Webster (S&W), the NRC, and the Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analysis 
(CNWRA), the NRC/CNWRA raised several questions and comments concerning the aircraft 
crash hazard assessment at the Private Fuel Storage Facility (PFSF). In the referenced letter, 
PFS documented these questions and comments as items I through 5, and committed to 
responding by October 22, 1999, to the extent information requested from the Air Force 
necessary for responding had been received. The PFS responses are enclosed. Not all the 
information requested from the Air Force has been received, and PFS will supplement its 
responses when it receives this additional information.  

If you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me at 303-741-7009.  

Sincerely, 

John L. Donnell 
Project Director 
Private Fuel Storage L.L.C.
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cc: 
Mark Delligatti 
John Parkyn 
Jay Silberg 
Sherwin Turk 
Asadul Chowdhury 
Murray Wade 
Scott Northard 
Denise Chancellor 
Richard E. Condit 
John Paul Kennedy 
Joro Walker


